
 
Item 2.3 - Region 3 Report 
 
The Region 3 Chapter Assembly is scheduled for Friday, October 9th at 10:30 a.m. via zoom. So far, three 
of the 5 chapters are planning to participate.  
 
We have plans to establish another chapter. A Pepperdine Alumnus is planning to start a chapter at the 
school where he works. Joshua Jauregui and Laurie Nesrala Miles have sent him paperwork to begin the 
process. I have reached out to him to offer my support. Dr. Reyna Garcia Ramos referred her former 
student to me. I look forward to speaking with him soon.  
 
Carolyn Serna 
Region 3 Representative  


